
Attachment I 

 

NOTICE 

PACIFIC POWER & LIGHT COMPANY 

 

In accordance with Washington Law (including without limitation RCW 80.28.050 and -060) and 

the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s (Commission) Rules & Regulations, 

Pacific Power & Light Company (Company) has filed with the Commission the original tariff 

schedules for electric service in the State of Washington. 

 

Overview 

 

The Company is requesting cancellation of the Energy FinAnswer and FinAnswer Express energy 

efficiency incentive programs for Washington customers offered through Schedule 115 and 125 

and approval to consolidate these two schedules, with modifications, under a proposed new 

Schedule 140.   

 

DATED:  November 12, 2013 

     PACIFIC POWER 

 

 

By________________________________ 

                                                   William R. Griffith 

                                                                             Vice President, Regulation                                                  


